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This Committee, this Congress, and indeed, even this President agreed when we enacted 
the SECRET Act that the responsibility for producing this report to Congress rests with you. It is 
for this reason that your testimony is necessary. 

Conclusion 

For these reasons, we request that you please notify us by November 8, 2019, whether 
you intend to appear voluntarily at a hearing before the Subcommittees. If so, please contact 
Subcommittee staff to determine a mutually agreeable date. If not, we will be forced to consider 
alternative means to obtain your testimony. If you have any questions about this request, please 
contact Subcommittee staff at (202) 225-5051. 

Sincerely, 

Gerald E. Conno ly 
Chairman 
Subcommittee on Government Operations 

Enclosure 

Subcommittee on National Security 

cc: The Honorable Mark Meadows, Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Government Operations 

The Honorable Jody Hice, Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on National Security 


